
Public Notice 

 

 

The City of Burns is now accepting letters of interest for appointment to the Burns City 

Council seat now held vacant by Councilor Jerry Woodfin which will be vacant on 

January 11, 2017.   

 

This is a two year appointment.   All letters of interest/resumes from prospective 

applicants must express your reason for interest in serving on the city council and verify 

that you are a registered voter and have lived within the City of Burns for the past 12 

months. Letters must be received by close of business on January 9, 2017. 

 

For further information, questions or clarification contact City Manager Dauna Wensenk 

at 541-573-5255. 

 

Please address your letters to: 

 

Dauna Wensenk  City Manager 

Burns City Hall 

242 S. Broadway 

Burns, OR   97720 

 

 

Publish:  November 23 & 30, 2016 


